VMARPOSS

EU Battery Requlation 2023/1542 — Marposs Due Diligence

In July 2023, the European Union approved the Battery Regulation 2023/1542,
introducing several legislative measures to enhance the existing framework and improve

battery sustainability and safety across the EU.

Marposs S.p.A. is well-informed about the regulation's content and is confident that all

products will comply with the applicable requirements within the specified timeframes.

Starting August 18, 2024, all batteries, whether integrated into a product or supplied
separately, must bear the CE marking in accordance with the new standard. Please note
that many new obligations under this regulation will gradually come into effect over the

coming years.

For additional information, contact our Chemicals Compliance Committee at

chemicalscompliance@marposs.com
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